
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUBMISSION TO EXECUTIVE REMUNERATION AUSTRALIA 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am unable to attend a public hearing but am very keen to have my opinion 
considered. 
 
As a shareholder in several companies, I am appalled that in documentation related to 
AGM’s, shareholders are asked about increases in executive salaries. I am sure the 
majority disagree with this rise, but invariably the Board overrides and the raise is 
awarded. I feel this is a very dishonest and underhand activity. 
 
No person is worth the enormous packages given and I hope this Commission can 
influence this decadence and greed. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
Margrit J Stocker JP BA, Dip Ed, Dp Sp Ed, M S (Ed) Med(hons) 


